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December 6, 1997

Elias Buchwald, APR 
Vice Chairman 
Burson-Marsteller 
230 Park Avenue South 
New York, NY 10003

Dear Buck,

I write this letter in an attempt to express my sincere appreciation for your participation, 
contribution, and leadership in our recent Wellness Council Conference and Board of 
Directors meeting held in Raleigh. Please know that I am personally indebted to you for 
all that you have done. In fact, over the course of the last two years, you have been the 
Director that has been carrying the torch for financial accountability—and at long last, we 
are rapidly approaching this important milestone.

Buck, there is still much work to be done. I hope that you’ll hang in there with us for a 
while longer—Bill, Jeff, and I really believe that the best is yet to come. In any event, 
thanks for taking time out of your busy schedule to take part in this meeting. Let’s make 
1998 the best yet.

Thanks again and I look forward to working with you in the weeks to come.

Warmest regards,

-צר a #
David Hunnicutt, PhD 
President
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